
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:   October 12, 2018  

 

Re: Annual Physician Meeting – FINAL RSVP Reminder!  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

By now you should have received a formal invitation to attend our Annual Physician 

Meeting at the Hyatt Regency La Jolla at Aventine.  

 

If you have not already RSVP’d, please do so by Friday, October 19th.  Please contact 

Rhonda Kocher by phone at (858) 634-4951 or via email at rkocher@rchsd.org to let us 

know if you will be able to join us.   

 

When:  Thursday, November 1, 2018 

 

Time:  5:30 p.m. to 8:00 pm 

 

Where:   Hyatt Regency La Jolla at Aventine 

        3777 La Jolla Village Drive 

        San Diego, CA 92122 
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